
SHOBNALL PRIMARY SCHOOL PFA 

Minutes of the PFA meeting held on Wednesday 13th September 2017 

 

Present:   Caroline Frost, Georgina Hull, David Adams, Debbie Knight, Julie Tinning, Jane York, Becca 

Woolley, Paula Johnston and Jess  

Apologies:  Sarah Barker, Lorna Baker, Laura Tivey and Gillian.  

 

Minute Action 

School Disco- Friday 3rd November 2017 
 
Tickets on sale week beginning 30th October 
Monday – Jane York, Becca and Caroline 
Tuesday – Julie Tinning, Becca and Caroline 
Wednesday – Becca, Caroline and Georgina 
Thursday – Becca, Caroline and Paula 
Friday – Debbie, Caroline and Becca 
 
£3.00 first child and £2.00 each child after to 
include a free drink. 
We will print these off and maybe mention 
about bringing money for sweets and tattoos 
etc on the reverse of the tickets.  
Nursery to Year 6 Inclusive. 
KS1 – 5:00 – 6:15pm 
KS2 – 6.30 – 8pm 
 
Pre bagged Sweets – 10p, 20p, 30p and 50p 
Gelatine sweets and Haribos already bagged.  
Tattoos for sale 
Glow rings for sale.  
 
Helpers on the Night: 
5:00 - 6.15 
Paula, Caroline, Becca, Jane? and Debbie? 
6:30 – 8:00 
Julie, Jane, Debbie, Caroline, Becca and 
Georgina  
 
We will ask other parents who helped last year 
if they are available. We also have a list of 
teachers who have offered to help on the night.  
 

 
 
Becca/Caroline to buy sweets, drinks and 
tattoos.  
 
 
During the week a few of us will pre bag the 
sweets ready and labelled for the night.  
 
Caroline to speak to Mr Cruise about 
mentioning the disco and to bring money to the 
disco on the newsletter.  
 
DJ needs to be booked for the evening.  

Upcoming Event -   
Christmas Fair – Friday 8th December 2017. 

We will discuss this in length at the next 
meeting.  

Next PFA Meeting will be Wednesday 11th 
October 3:30pm   

To discuss the Christmas fair!!!  

 


